
We are doing research on the pollution people are exposed to following 
hurricane-related flooding. 

To participate in this research, you must have
• Been living in a home/apartment that flooded due to Hurricane Florence and/or
• Been working on Hurricane Florence flood clean-up (i.e. muck and gut, etc.) and
• Understand English

Does this apply to you? You may be able to participate in our study. Up to 75 people 
may participate; no more than 2 per household, children are eligible. Participants will 
receive a $20 gift card upon completing the study. 
Participation in this study involves:
• Wearing a silicone wristband for 7 days 
• Filling out questionnaires (around 30 min each)

To find out more information about this study, please see our website: 
http://fses.oregonstate.edu/florence 

Questions? Please contact Dr. Rohlman | diana.rohlman@oregonstate.edu | 541-357-5877
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